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The company announces that Fukuda Life Tech Yokohama Co., Ltd., a subsidiary of the company, 
has mistakenly lost documents listing patients' information.  
In spite of ongoing efforts to strictly and thoroughly manage documents such as these that 
contain personal information, we must deeply apologize for the fact that such a situation as this 
has arisen and for the considerable inconvenience and worry we have caused patients and the 
medical institutions where the patients are receiving medical examinations.  
We fully accept the seriousness of this situation and deeply recognize the importance of managing 
information including personal information, and shall make additional efforts to manage 
information all the more thoroughly and prevent information from being lost again.  

 

Details 

１．Content of Missing Personal Information 
 

Personal information contained in  
missing documents 

Information (1) to (4) below for 170 patients 
(1) Name (2) Address (3) Telephone No. 
(4) Name of medical examination institution 

* In addition, reports (in company format, listing model and serial No. of equipment used) 
made when equipment was installed and/or maintenance and inspection were performed at 
the homes of 30 of the above 170 patients also has been lost. 

 
２．Background to This Loss 

At 8 p.m. on September 11, 2009, we received a report from an employee of the Hamamatsu 
Sales Office of Fukuda Life Tech Yokohama Co., Ltd., a subsidiary of the company, that 
documents listing patients' information were mistakenly lost in the course of his duties.  
 

3．Future Measures 
We have reported this to the police authorities, however, at present we have not received any 
confirmation of the whereabouts of this information.  
Our company will explain the background to this incident and will apologize individually to 
patients and the medical institutions where the patients are receiving medical examinations.  
At present, no harm such as illegal use of personal information has been confirmed.  

 


